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The past 2 months have been very active working with CUPHD on the planning

and the logistics for vaccinating school children and the public against the HI/Ni

Flu virus. I would like you to know that CUPHD is a leader in the state in the vaccination

process and is setting the best practice standard. We have received another SNS

(Strategic National Stockpile) shipment that contained additional personal protective

supplies and pharmaceuticals.

We are in the beginning stages of designing a fill-scale exercise at Willard Airport.

This exercise is being designed to test the response to a aircraft accident as well as

working with the hospitals disaster plans. We will also be exercising the command and

control of the event and will require participation of 8 or 9 public safety departments.

I have been involved in several State meeting on grant funding for Emergency Operation

Centers and grants to collages and universities for security enhancements. When

available we will be applying for grant funds to add additional equipment to our

Emergency Operation Center. I will keep you informed.


